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Notice of El Paso Electric Company Transmission Planning Meeting 
 
El Paso Electric Company (EPE) System Planning and Interconnections will host a public 
transmission planning meeting on Wednesday, September 17, 2025, via conference call, +1 
915-320-3480, Conference ID 362 277 971#.  The meeting will start at 2:30 PM MDT. 
Participants may participate by telephone or webinar with the Teams link provided via email to 
those participants that RSVP as detailed below. 
 
If anyone believes their project needs to be included in EPE’s long range planning please send 
your request to the following email address on or before Wednesday, September 10, 2025: 
EPESystemPlanning@epelectric.com  

Please RSVP via email by Friday, September 12, 2025, to the following email address: 
EPESystemPlanning@epelectric.com 

For general questions, please contact Juan C. Vicente or Donna Enriquez. 

Juan Vicente 
Sr. Engineer | System Planning & Interconnections 
juan.vicente@epelectric.com 
 
Donna Enriquez 
Supervisor | System Planning & Interconnections 
donna.alhakeem@epelectric.com 
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